Jill Cataldi

From: Audra L. Seldon <audralc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 2:21 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: House Resolutions

To Whom it May Concern:
I am writing to SUPPORT House Resolution Nos. 7217 and 7218 that would end the state of emergency in RI.
I am AGAINST House Concurrent Resolution No. 7256.

I would also like to express my support for ending all vaccine and mask mandates in this state especially in schools and for healthcare
workers. The decision to mask or vax should be a personal decision consistent with the freedom your constituents desire and deserve.

Very Respectfully,
Audra L. Seldon



